
From Heart to Heart 
 
HOPE is thankful to the Lord for a year 
full of support for many who are in 
need and are passing through difficult 
times in their lives. HOPE is also 
thankful to all your generous 
donations and support during the 
previous years.  As we reach to the 
conclusion of a blessed year we would 
like to share our achievements with 
you. During this year HOPE was able 
to reach out to more people and fulfill 
more needs of many in desperate 
situations. Outlined are some of last 
year’s achievements: 
 

 Covered the cost of essential 
medications to maintain the 
basics of health for many 
suffering from different 
illnesses. 

 Supported the needs of 
disabled children in Egypt. 

 Provided winter jackets as gifts 
for kids to face the harsh winter 
in Egypt in homes without 
heating. 

 Provided seed fund to bridge 
people to independent work 
projects. 

 Helped many victims of divorce 
and separation. 

 Provided medical consultation 
and treatment arrangements 
for those who needed 
treatments in the US. 

 Containers full of clothes, 
furniture,   medical supplies, and 
school supplies were sent to 
different churches in Egypt and 
an orphanage 

 Container full of medical 
supplies was sent to St. John 
Hospital for the treatment of 
the poor. 
 

These are few of many requests and 
needs of those who are still fighting 
and suffering the increasing inflation 
and poverty in many places in the 
world. 

 
 

 
 
“Be Kind to One Another, 

Tenderhearted” 
(Ephesians 4:32) 

 
 

HOPE Update 
 
Hope is in continuous growth and 
reorganization for better service to the 
increasing demands in the US and 
abroad for its services. The expenses 
for previous years is outlined:  
 
 

 
We take pride in the fact that all of our 
services are performed by volunteers 
with none of the outflow funds are 
used in administration. 

 



For Every Child 
 
HOPE has also produced a Christian 
coloring book with memory verses for 
the children. The income from the 
book will be completely dedicated to 
help the sick and the poor. Volume II 
of another coloring book is in 
production as well as an English 
hymns book. Orders for the book can 
be obtained through: 
 
http://www.suscopts.org/diocese/bookstore/   
 

 
 
 

INVITATION 
 
As we start a new year, I would 
like to invite you to experience 

the joy of giving. It is a 
liberating feeling from the 

boundaries of self and your own 
problems. The happiness in 
lending hand and supporting 
others in desperate times is 

beyond description. We invite 
you to sponsor a poor child or a 
poor family and experience the 
blessed returns from the virtue 
of sharing and caring for others. 
 
 
 
 
 

New Horizon 
 
Our mission for this year is 
reaching brighter new horizons. 
Many new servants are joining our 
service and are striving to achieve 
our new horizon.  We will continue 
to serve till we eliminate poverty 
and despair among Copts. Our new 
horizons are to: 
 

- Proactively reach out for the 
needy who are embarrassed 
to ask for help. 
 

- Find a Good Samaritan for 
every needy child or family. 
 

- Extend help to the needy 
Copts in the remainder of 
Africa. 
 

- Provide a winter Jacket for 
more poor children.  
 

 

 
 
 
 

        “HAPPY NEW YEAR” 
 
 


